
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kimry Jelen [mailto:kimry@kimryjelen.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 2:50 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: Against SB 748 
 
Hello Beth Riley,  
I wish I could be there to testify against SB 748. I just found out about this meeting and live in Central 
Oregon, too far and on a work day, I could not make it. 
 
Oregon is a beautiful state many people want to visit and live in for a reason, land use planning! I highly 
recommend thinking about cultivating our future, think of positive ways to providing economic growth 
rather than this archaic approach of negating our precious resources. This bill is short sighted and 
harmful to Oregon's future. Put a stop to this kind of thinking. It is reckless. Times have changed. There 
are so many better alternatives now. Our future will depend on smart development, not bills like this. 
This bill will work against us in the long run. 
 
Please include my letter in the meeting today at 3:00pm. 
Thank you! 
I sure appreciate the inclusion of public comment. 
Kimry Jelen 
Sisters, Oregon 
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